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Wednesday, February 19, 2020 
www.stphilipsmilwaukee.com 

 
WHAT’S HAPPENING THIS WEEK AT ST. PHILIP’S 
 

Thursday, February 20  Open Board of Education Meeting 5:30PM  
     Girls A-Team BB Tourney game at St. John’s, Tosa 7:30PM 
     1278 Dewey Ave, Wauwatosa, WI 
 

   Saturday, February 22  Girls A-Team BB Tourney continues at WISCO 9:45AM 
 

Sunday, February 23  Worship service 10:30AM      
 

   Monday, February 24  Wrestling Practice 4:30-6:00PM 
 

   Tuesday, February 25  Junior Choir Practice – Grades 5-8 – 3:30-4:30PM  
          

Wednesday, February 26  Ash Wednesday Worship 10:00AM 
     Wrestling Practice 4:30-6:00PM  
 

Thursday, February 27  SP Lower Grade Spelling Bee 2:15PM in church 
First Grade: Tayjah Davenport, Alicia Haynes, Tommy Nash, Morgan Shareef, Jaydenn Caldwell 
Second Grade: Kaliyah Mack, Kyla Davis, Deyuana Dent, Leiyah Revels, Ethan Johnson-Raffeet  
Third Grade: Cyrus Fairfield, Calahan Moldenhauer, Evelyn Hernandez, Kashnic Davis, Za'Rya Brookshire  
Fourth Grade: King Wheeler, Jordan Smith, Jordan Campbell, Pierre Bonds Jr., Lamar Johnson 

      

         Junior Choir Practice – Grades 5-8 – 3:30-4:30PM  
 
Friday, February 28   K4-K5 Sneak Peek for Future students (see flyer) 
     8:00AM-10:00AM in K4 & K5 
     Wrestling Meet at St. Philip’s vs. St. Marcus at 5:30PM 
 

Saturday, February 29  WISCO Primary Grade Spelling Bee 8:30AM 

CONGRATULATIONS TO THE FOLLOWING STUDENTS WHO QUALIFIED FOR THE  
  WISCO PRIMARY SPELLING BEE ON SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 29, 2020 

1st - Tayjah Davenport 
2nd - Kaliyah Mack, Kyla Davis 

3rd - Cyrus Fairfield, Calahan Moldenhauer 
4th - King Wheeler 
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LOOKING AHEAD: 
Friday, March 6    END OF THIRD QUARTER 
Thursday, March 12   Report Card Conferences 3:45-7:00PM 
Friday, March 13   NO SCHOOL – Report Card Conferences 8:00AM-11:00AM 
Saturday, March 14   Wrestling Tournament at WISCO 
Sunday, March 15   K4 – 8 SING FOR WORSHIP 10:30AM 
Saturday, March 21   Forensics Festival at WISCO – Grades 5 & 6 
     Wrestling Tournament at St. Paul’s, Muskego 
Monday, March 23 – Friday, March 27  NO SCHOOL – SPRING BREAK  
Saturday, March 28   Wrestling Tournament at St. Paul’s, Cudahy 
Friday, April 3     Science/Art Fair Displays in Gym 3:30-5:30PM 
Sunday, April 5    Science/Art Fair Displays in Gym 11:30AM-1:00PM 
 

 
Check out the website at www.stphilipsmilwaukee.com for more details on events, newsletters, bulletins, 

calendars and pictures as well as email addresses for all staff. 
 

 
2020-2021 School Year Enrollment Process 

St. Philip’s first open enrollment period will be from February 3–20, 2020.   
All returning students must enroll during that time to be assured of a seat for the  

2020-2021 school year! New students may also enroll at this time. All parents must sign-up on-line 
and then wait for an email from DPI with instructions on how to complete your child or children’s 

enrollment at St. Philip’s Lutheran School.  
St. Philip’s is also participating in the Wisconsin Choice program  

for families living outside of the city of Milwaukee. Open enrollment for that program runs from 
February 3, 2020 until Thursday, April 16, 2020.  

https://sms.dpi.wi.gov/ChoiceParent/ 
ENROLL FOR 2020-2021  

DON’T DELAY – OPEN ENROLLMENT ENDS FEBRUARY 20, 2020. 
If you have questions or need more information please contact  

Mr. Schapekahm at 414-659-4688 or Mrs. Allard at 414-659-4788.  
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Parent Teacher Third Quarter Report Card Conference 
Sign up forms are being sent home with your child or children this week.  Please sign 
up for an appointment and return to school by Wednesday, March 4th.  

 
GENERAL SCHOOL INFORMATION 
Principal     Jason Schapekahm  414-659-4688 (cell) 
School Office      Barb Allard   414-659-4788 (cell) 
Pastor of St. Philip’s          Raymond Kimbrough  414-263-1373 
8 Grade Teacher    Fred Luehring    414-698-6146 
7 Grade Teacher   John Marquardt  262-417-8453 
6 Grade Teacher   Katherine Szczepaniak  262-483-6834 
5 Grade Teacher   Kelly Wardell   262-364-8199 
4 Grade Teacher   Emma Schneck   907-602-3668 
3 Grade Teacher   Timothy Babinec   608-797-7089   
2 Grade Teacher   Nicole Cottman    302-528-0237 
1 Grade Teacher          Andrew Olson   414-207-9998 
Kindergarten    Amanda Berg   507-829-7267 
Preschool       Melissa DeRuiter  773-899-4216 
School Counselor   Jessica Martinez  414-449-1401 

 

 
Open Meeting with the Board of Education Thursday, February 20th at 5:30PM 

All St. Philip’s parents/guardians and any interested students are invited to attend an open 
meeting with the St. Philip’s Board of Education.  The purpose of the 30 minute meeting will be 

to field questions and hear any concerns regarding the school.  Of course, any compliments 
would be listened to as well!  You need not inform anyone ahead of time if you plan to come. 

 
February Birthday’s  

Milan Anderson  February 1st  Zakiya Robertson February 1st  
Ms. Wardell   February 6th   Miguel Torres-Bailey February 10th    
Jevon Smiley   February 14th   Simone Maxwell February 15th 
Caralyn Wilson  February 15th   Chloe Olson  February 20th   
Billy Howled   February 21st   Uriah Edmond  February 24th   
Torian Roland  February 25th   Mrs. Cottman  February 25th 
Morgan Shareef  February 26th   Ethan Johnson-Raffeet    February 29th 

 
God’s Blessings on your birthday! 
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BREAKFAST IS SERVED EVERYDAY FROM 7:00AM – 7:25AM.  

 Cereal, fruit, graham crackers and milk.   
All students eat for free! 

 
 

St. Philip’s Lutheran Church 
Everyone is invited to attend our Sunday worship services at 10:30 a.m. 

 
 
Word of Mouth Promoting 
School families are St. Philip’s best promoters. If you know of someone looking for Christian 
education for their child, please have them contact Mr. Schapekahm at 414-659-4688 or  
Mrs. Allard at 414-263-7614 for more information about our St. Philip’s Lutheran School.   
The next open enrollment period begins March 1st, 2020.  If you refer a new family and they 
enroll and stay at St. Philip’s for the first quarter of our next school year you will receive a 
thank-you of $100. Ask about our new family referral program.   
 
 
 

 
Neighborhood Night 
February 20 @ 5:00 pm - 8:00 pm 
Betty Brinn Children’s Museum, 
 929 E. Wisconsin Ave. Milwaukee, WI 53202 United States  

Join us for FREE admission, courtesy of our sponsors, from 5-8 p.m. on the third 
Thursday of every month! Enjoy access to all of the Museum’s hands-on exhibits, and 
stop by our Be A Maker space to find tools, materials and techniques for endless 
ways to experiment and create. Please note: Children must be accompanied by an 
adult (18 years or older) at all times during their visit. All adults must be 
accompanied by a child. 


